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May 11, 2015 
 
Dear Parents of 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students, 

 We are happy to announce that we will be able to offer a short academic 

summer school this summer. (Please don’t confuse this with attendance summer 

school as they are two different things.) This academic summer school will be 

offered…free of charge…to any student who scores below a level 3 on the 

Reading and/or Math EOG test. At the end of summer school, the students will 

take a Reading and/or Math EOG (and Science for 5th grade) in hopes that they 

can achieve a proficient score of a level 3 or higher. The difficult thing about 

planning this endeavor is that we won’t know exactly who needs to attend until  

regular EOGs are taken and scored. As soon as we receive EOG results in early 

June, we will begin calling parents and inviting students to summer school. This 

letter is to let you know that this opportunity is available and to give you some 

logistical information that you can be thinking about between now and then.  

 Dates of summer school will be June 15-19 and June 22-26. Summer school 

instructional times will be morning sessions. Testing days will last longer. More 

information will be forthcoming after we take EOGs and receive scores. At that 

point we will immediately be in contact with parents of the students who will 

need to attend academic summer school and we will be able to give more specific 

information at that time. 

 We want all students to do their very best and be successful. Our hope is 

that this academic summer school will provide our students with that opportunity. 

Please call if you have questions. 

        Sincerely, 

        Heather Hollingsworth 
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